

Help the kids in Indiana play baseball



Dear Friends,

This is an urgent appeal to make sure that springtime means baseball to the kids of Henryville,

On Friday, March 2 devastating tornadoes touched down all over the Midwest and Henryville was one of the worst hit. Our hearts go out to all the families who have lost loved ones and homes to these most destructive storms.

Pitch In For Baseball has already been contacted by the Babe Ruth League in Henryville and we will be working with them as well as other youth leagues in the region to make sure kids in those communities get equipment to replace what was lost and get back on the field as soon as possible.

But the needs of these kids will put an extra strain on the resources of Pitch In For Baseball and our goal is never to disappoint a child wanting to play ball.

We want everyone, especially those kids and families facing this type of unimaginable adversity, to have baseball and softball available to them to provide comfort, exercise and some fun in this time of chaos and loss.

So we are making this urgent appeal for you to donate now and get equipment to them when they need it most. Thanks.



David

Donate Now

Rhode

Executive Director



www.pitchinforbaseball.org [Insert social links here - select the logos from the toolbar on the left side.]

Forward email





This entail was sent to kenji kimura@jilba.com by drhode@pitchinforbaseball.org | Jodate Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe** | Privacy Policy.

Pitch in for Baseball | 1541 Gehman Road | 1541 Gehman Road | Harleysville | PA | 19438